Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff

Sent: Friday 17 November 2023 12:22

To: Dublin City Council (Environment Section)
Subject: D0034-02 Uisce Eireann — Greater Dublin Area

Dear Sir/Madam
Re: EPA Notification of Waste Water Discharge Licence Application - D0034-02 Uisce Eireann — Greater Dublin Area

In accordance with the provisions of the applicable licensing regulations, you are being routinely notified that an
application for a licence, details of which are set out below, was received by the Agency on 22 May 2023.

Licence Type Waste Water Discharge

Name and Address of Applicant Uisce Eireann, Colvill House,
24-26 Talbot Street, Dublin 1

Location of Agglomeration Greater Dublin Area

Reg No D0034-02

EIS/EIAR Submitted Yes

The application is being processed by the Agency and you will be notified of the decision in due course. In this
regard, any submissions in relation to this application and EIAR should be forwarded to the Agency within 5

weeks. A copy of the application and associated correspondence are available for public inspection on the Agency’s
website www.epa.ie at this link Environmental Protection Agency (epa.ie)

Please refer to the application for the National Grid reference, description of any waste water treatment plant and
location of the discharge point or points.

Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above to licensing@epa.ie.

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this notice.

If you have no submission to make in relation to this application, there is no requirement for you to reply to the
Agency.

Kind regards
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford
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